
 

 
226 Court St., Newtown, PA 18940 www.cooneycollaborative.com 

January 19, 2016     

Dr. Carol Kelley 
Superintendent 
Oak Park Elementary School District 97 
970 W. Madison St. 
Oak Park, IL 60302 

Dear Dr. Kelley, 

In response to your request for research on your district’s supplemental curriculum resources, Cooney 
Collaborative, LLC is pleased to submit the attached proposal for your consideration.  

At Cooney Collaborative, we are committed to making the world a better place by working with clients 
to design, evaluate and improve programs for children, families, schools and communities. We 
sincerely appreciate the opportunity to submit this proposal.  

Please contact me with questions at (267) 250-2800 or siobhan@cooneycollaborative.com.  

Regards, 

Siobhan Cooney, Ph.D. 

Principal Consultant  
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